BPW Meeting July 16, 2014

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

34.

Dunn’s Marsh Treatment Structure

This project may disturb over an acre of land, which would require a Notice of
Intent permit from the DNR and a City Engineering Erosion Control Permit.
(Lauren Seabury, City Engineering)
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